
                                                          

 

 

Date: 
2021-02-09  

Secretary General Niklas Carlsson 
Sport & Event Director Felix Bitterling  
 
  

Östersund, February 9, 2021  
 
Municipality of Östersund and the region of Jämtland/Härjedalen confirms the OC/NF SWE/IBU 
are allowed to organize IBU WCs in Östersund during March 2021.  
 
20th November 2020, the Swedish Government decided that sport events with professional 
international participants can be arranged in Sweden, the professional athletes are exempt 
from the entry ban that has been issued in the Corona pandemic.   
The decision still applies with an additional requirement, which states that individuals entering 
Sweden need a certificate of negative test result from testing for ongoing Covid-19 infection 
that has been performed within max 48 hours before arrival in SWE. 
 
With this letter we would like to clarify that we, the Municipality of Östersund and the region of 
Jämtland/Härjedalen, are ready to welcome BMW IBU World Cup to Sweden and Östersund. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us for any further questions.  

 
 
For the Municipality of Östersund and the region of Jämtland/Härjedalen   
        

              
___________________________________ 
Bosse Svensson 
Chair of the City Executive Board  
 

___________________________________ 
Eva Hellstrand 
President of the Regional Executive Committee 
 

 
            


